
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our employee benefits partner Marsh & McLennan Agency is here to guide you during this 

unprecedented time.  The coronavirus is on everyone’s minds and affects all of us.  MMA 

understands how COVID-19 may affect North Carolina Non-Profits. 

During this financially challenging time, MMA can help you implement new benefit offerings 

immediately.  100% of NCCNP members who have engaged with MMA have saved 

money on their employee benefit offerings. 

MMA offers a variety of insurance plans for your organization including: 

 Medical 

 Dental & Vision 

 Life & Disability 

 Accident & Critical Illness 

Additionally, we encourage you to leverage MMA’s resources related to coronavirus: 

 Download MMA’s Compliance Update on recent government actions including the 

Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) 

 Visit MMA’s regularly updated Coronavirus Outbreak Resource Page 

 
Marsh & McLennan Agency is here to help you however we can: 

NCCNP@MarshMMA.com 

https://mma.marshmma.com/ccoecoronavirusupdate
https://mma.marshmma.com/coronavirus-outbreak-resource-page
mailto:NCCNP@MarshMMA.com

